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WQ. 32/2018 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 20th FEBRUARY 2018 

 

 

Question 
 

When, during this political term, did the Minister officially make the formal decision to rule out pursuing 

a dual-site for the new hospital and will the Minister publish the grounds on which this decision was made? 

 

 

Answer 
 

At meetings of the Ministerial Oversight Group in April and May 2015 it became apparent that following 

consideration of the Gleeds site options appraisal, the dual site for the new hospital was not as financially 

beneficial as first thought and would take more than ten years to deliver.  The site options appraisal is 

available on the future hospital website at www.futurehospital.je 

 

http://www.futurehospital.je/

